
 

Special Administrative Board of the Transitional School 

District of the City of St. Louis 

Bid Opportunity  

IFB 001-1617 

 Breathing Air Compressor and Storage System 

Due February 17, 2017, 3:00 P.M. CST 

 

Background 

St. Louis Public Schools Fire & EMS, which conducts a Fire & EMS Academy for high 

school students in the St. Louis Public Schools District, is requesting proposals for a 

breathing air compressor and storage system. The equipment will be used by the school’s 

Fire-EMS department and Academy. Proposals are requested on new equipment meeting 

the following specifications.  

 

Scope of the Program 

 

New equipment shall meet the following specifications: 

Minimum 7-1/2 hp electric motor; 230 volt; 60 cycle; SINGLE phase 

6000 psi capacity 

Automatic condensate drain system 

Capable of producing Grade E breathing air 

Automatic start/stop pressure switch 

Carbon monoxide monitor with automatic calibration 

Completely enclosed unit allowing a MAXIMUM 72 dBa 

Two (2), UN/ISO, 6000 psi storage bottles. 

 

Bids shall include all shipping, delivery, and installation charges. SLPS Fire & EMS 

does not have the ability to unload this equipment from a truck. Pricing shall include 

all costs associated with the installation of this equipment, including all 

interconnecting piping from the compressor to the storage bottles.  



 

 

Pricing shall include a 30 foot length of 6000 psi, high pressure hose to fill the 

storage cylinders on the department’s fire truck. The fill hose shall include a bleed 

valve and shut off valve. 

 

Cost of the Program 

Bidders are cautioned that items and/or services must be furnished at the price submitted.   

No increase in price will be permitted during the term of the agreement. 

 

Bid Evaluation 

Each bid will be evaluated on the response to the items included on the list. The pricing on 

each item will be evaluated individually 

Bid Due Date 

Bids will be received until 3:00pm CST on Friday, February 17, 2017. E-mail bids can be 

sent to:  Terrance Bullock; Terrance.Bullock@slps.org.  The District reserves the right to 

reject any and all bids and make the final purchasing recommendation. The school district 

will not necessarily be bound to accept the lowest priced bid.  

 

Questions: 

Any questions regarding this specification shall be e-mailed (PHONE CALLS WILL NOT BE 

ACCEPTED) to Terrance Bullock at Terrance.Bullock@slps.org.  Please refer to IFB 001-

1617 in Subject line when submitting your questions. 
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